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March 23, 2020 
 
To our clients and industry partners,   
 
We hope this finds you well. During the uncertainty of COVID-19 rest assured our primary concern is 
your health, safety, and welfare.  
 
Projects at Forney + architecture, L.L.C. continue to move forward, even with the most recent shelter-in-
place order. All of us at Forney + are working from home. The capacity to work remotely has long been 
in place at Forney +. We are equipped with the technological resources necessary to carry out our work 
regardless of where we are, and already do so on a regular basis. Know that the resources we have in 
place are tried and tested and will see us through until the threat of COVID-19 subsides. We will plan to 
return to the office as soon as the shelter-in-place order is lifted. Reach out to us by email, phone, text, 
etc.    
   
We appreciate the trust you have placed in us. Thank you for your continued business.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jane Ann Forney 
Principal 
 
janeann@forneyplus.com 
314-640-4447 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


